
December 22, 2021

Re:

Dear Sir or Madam:

If you have questions, please email al dpltransmissionmaintenancegroup@aes.com.

Sincerely,

AES Ohio

The AES Corporation | 1900 Dryden | Dayton, Ohio 45439 Ohio

In accordance with Rule 4906-3-11 (B)(2) of the Ohio Administrative Code, enclosed is an electronic 
copy of the amended application on a compact disc (CD). Hard copies are available upon request.

For additional details about the OPSB and this Project, please refer to the OPSB website at 
https://www.opsb.ohio.gov/ and search Case Number 21-0897-EL-BTA.
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Docketing Staff 
PUCO Docketing
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215

AES Ohio
1900 Dryden Road 
Dayton, Ohio 45439

Service of Amended Application on Parties to Original Certificate
West Milton to Eldean 138-kV Transmission Line Project
PUCO Case Numbers 18-1259-EL-BTX, 21 -0897-EL-BTA
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The Dayton Power and Light Company d/b/a AES Ohio plans to build a new 138-kilovoll (kV) 
transmission line from the existing West Milton Substation to the existing Eldean Substation located 
northwest of Troy, Ohio. On January 16, 2020, the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) issued a Certificate 
of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the West Milton-Eldean 138-kV Transmission Line 
Project (Project; PUCO Case Number 18-1259-EL-BTX). On October 7, 2021, AES Ohio submitted an 
amended application (PUCO Case Number 21 -0897-EL-BTA) that includes changes to the Project.

<
•-S"D

c:
o
o

p
CJ

Vhis is co cercity chat cXie images appeaxj.iiq arts cUj 
accurate and complete reproduction of a case file 
document delivered in the regular course of bueinese. -------- _Date PrQcaBaed_


